
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week. 

 
The JMS PTA is sponsoring a Spirit Night at the Grandover Chick Fil A from 5-8 pm on 

Tuesday, February 22nd. You can order in person or online – just make sure to let them know that 

you are with JMS. If you place a mobile order make sure to create an open comment with JMS or 

Jamestown Middle School in it. I have also attached a flyer to this week’s weekly email update.  

 

Our first semester awards programs will be held the week of February 14th and will be virtual. 

Your child’s teachers will communicate the date and time for their team.  

 

Looking ahead, we have teacher workdays on Monday, February 21st and Tuesday, February 

22nd. 

 

The basketball teams and cheerleaders will be at home on Monday against Northern Middle 

School and at Southeast Middle on Thursday.   

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers!!! 


